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PACIFIC NATIONAL
INTERMODAL NEWSFLASH NEWSFLASH NO.20

The Pacific National Intermodal 2017 Enterprise Agreement has been voted up.

SOLIDARITY!

After nearly twelve months of negotiating, the majority of Members 
have voted in favour of the proposed EA. Congratulations to all the 

Members that voted and had their say on their future.

Your Union will continue to keep up the fight and to hold 
PNI Management to their word.

MEMBERS VOTE YES!

64%
TOTAL “YES” 
VOTES = 314

TOTAL “NO” 
VOTES = 175
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